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After many years fighting illness, our friend and colleague Miles passed away on Saturday, 5 July 2014. 

Miles worked for Trust Management for ten years as our Investment Manager proving advice to a wide range of 
charitable trusts. Miles was characterised by his honesty, loyalty, and ethics. These characteristics meant he was 
always a fierce advocate for our clients and his values shaped the principles under which Trust Management works 
today. 

Miles was an extremely modest person and while he would never admit it, the work Miles did for our clients over 
the past 10 years reached far and wide and his efforts have literally assisted tens of thousands of people. 

He was held in very high regard and respected by those he worked with, clients and colleagues alike.  To evidence 
this, following his death, Trust Management received messages from every corner of Aotearoa, New Zealand, as 
well as  Polynesia and Melanesia. Messages of sadness and support came from clergy, bishops, and Archbishops of 
a number of denominations as well as senior members of the charitable and business communities. 

On a personal note, when Miles was first unwell we knew that his return to work was important to him - it was also 
important to us at Trust Management. We wish to thank Miles’ amazing parents Adrienne and Allan, his partner Di, 
sister Donna and most of all his children for the gift and benefit of the time we spent with Miles. 

Finally, as those who knew Miles would know, he was a very private person. It was hard to get news out of him, 
except for one subject, his Children.  To Evelyn, Declan and William, your father was very, very proud of you.  Many 
of us at Trust Management have watched you grow up over the years and we know that you will continue to make 
Miles proud in your endeavours. 

Although we must say good-bye to our friend, by his actions, Miles will not be forgotten. 
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